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• Mass tomorrow: 4th Grade will host Mass. Parents are always welcome to join us!  

• MAP Scores:  Map scores will be sent out in next week’s Tuesday Folder.   

• Noon Dismissal this Friday!  Students will dismiss at 12 noon on Friday, Sept 27.  Teachers will analyze MAP 
Scores.  If you are in need of aftercare call the front office for a reservation and be sure your child brings a 
lunch if staying for aftercare.   

• Grandparents Day for K is this Friday in the cafetorium at 10:30 am.  

• Volleyball this week:  Thursday @ Conway, 4 pm.  Monday, 9/30,  4 pm and Tuesday 10/1, 4 pm, here at St. 
Andrew.  Come support our Crusaders! 

• 7th and 8th grade service hours available for aftercare: Please email Mrs. Prince at 
lprince@standrewschoolmb.org if your middle school student would like to earn service hours by helping  
younger students with homework.   

• Taste of the Town: The next TOT planning meeting is Tuesday, 10/1 @ 8am in the Religious Ed. Building.  
See you there!  Please consider placing an ad in our TOT program. Thanks!   

• Help4Kids will be here this Friday, 9/27. K and 8th grades will have a friendly competition to see who can 
collect the most socks and underwear for Help4Kids.  The winner will receive a dress down day! The 
Help4kids van will be at the CLC from 8 am-2 pm Friday.   

• PSAT Workshop:  Mr. Bill McKenzie will work with 8th graders, Ms. Sauvageau, and Mrs. van der Horst on 
PSAT skills Monday, Sept. 30 and Tuesday, Oct. 1.  The PSAT is scheduled to be given on Oct. 16th! 

• 8th Graders will go on Retreat at Seton High School:  8th Grade parents, please pay special attention to 
the field trip permission slip in today’s folder.  The Diocesan Retreat Team has planned a special day for our 
8th graders on Thursday, Oct. 3, 9am-2pm.  In the past this has been very meaningful to our 8th graders! 

• School Store packets being sent home today.  This fundraiser is an online shopping platform. Contact Jenna 
Cunningham if you have any questions jcunningham@standrewschoolmb.org. 

• Child ID Program:  A free service provided for our students by New York Life will be in our school on 
Tuesday, Oct. 8.  Child ID’s can help keep children safe.  Please see the flyer in today’s folder and return the 
appropriate information.   

• Important Dates:  The October calendar is coming home today.  Please refer to your calendar for important dates. 

"Grant me, O Lord my God, a mind to know you, a heart 
to seek you, wisdom to find you, conduct pleasing to you, 
faithful perseverance in waiting for you, and a hope of  

finally embracing you.”~ St. Thomas Aquinas 

mailto:lprince@standrewschoolmb.org
mailto:jcunningham@standrewschoolmb.org
mailto:lprince@standrewschoolmb.org
mailto:jcunningham@standrewschoolmb.org

